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Prof. Dr. Abdul Hameed 
Dean 
School of Social Sciences and Humanities 
University of Management and Technology  
C-II, Johar Town, Lahore Pakistan  

April 10, 2015 

Dear Prof. Dr. Abdul Hameed,  

We are pleased to announce that the School of Social Sciences & Humanities, University of Management 

and Technology has been accepted as new member of the Learning Metrics Task Force 2.0. Based on 

your application, we feel that your understanding of LMTF and its recommendations, as well as your 

organization’s demonstrated commitment to improving learning will be of immense value for 

collaboratively achieving the goals of the Task Force as it enters its final year.  

The Learning Metrics Task Force 2.0 reflects the collective efforts of governments, organizations and 

individuals working together toward equitable learning and education for all through improved learning 

assessment systems and use of data. LMTF 2.0‘s structure includes a secretariat, small advisory 

committee, an expanded group of member organizations, and various working groups convened by 

partner organizations.  

As a LMTF 2.0 member, you will be invited to participate in regular virtual briefings and one in-person 

meeting a year. During these meetings Task Force members will convene, provide regular updates and 

share progress to date. In addition to meetings, you may be invited to participate in working groups. A 

partner update will be shared quarterly, and we ask members to engage and contribute to the best of 

their ability, as the Task Force is a highly consultative network that relies on active participation to 

ensure results are achieved.  

Again, welcome to the Task Force and we look forward to working with you. 

Best, 

 

 

 

  
Rebecca Winthrop 
Senior Fellow and Director 
Center for Universal Education 
The Brookings Institution 
rwinthrop@brookings.edu  
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